
 1 

                                                          
          
 
 
 

                                                      
 

 

Good luck to all the western region AAA players participating in the first AAA challenge cup Held in the 

Ottawa area, October 12-14th. 

 

Reminder to all associations that the INTENT TO PROCEED to Easterns and the Nationals form is due 

Friday November 13th.  The forms can be found on the ORA website and can be completed on line. 

 

Congratulations to Syd Nosal, Shae Reaman, and Abby Richardson for earning a position on the Junior Team 

Canada  Ringette team.  They will be traveling to Finland to compete in the Ringette World Championships 

in December. 
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